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Holy Trinity

Church of England Primary School
Learn Together, Shine Together

Headteacher: Mrs K Bolton
Bank Top, Darwen, Lancashire, BB3 2RW

Telephone 01254 702119  Fax 01254 702815  E-mail: office@holytrinity.blackburn.sch.uk

Dear parent/carer

LIFE EDUCATION VAN

Life Education is coming to our school on 23rd and 24th September.
Life Education Lancashire is a charity providing unique health and drug education programmes which teach children about the wonder of their bodies, how to take care of them, and how drugs (including medicines, alcohol and tobacco) can affect them.

All of our children will have an opportunity to take part in the programme, which is specifically designed for their age group. The aim is to encourage the children to think about all aspects of health and make positive decisions about themselves.

The highly trained educator, along with Harold, delivers memorable, informative and age appropriate sessions in the specially equipped mobile classroom and assists our school in our work around PSHE (Personal Social and Health Education). 

If you would like to help your child to remember this visit, Harold merchandise may be on sale for £1 from the school office whilst Harold is visiting our school. 

We would also like to invite you to visit the mobile classroom, to find out even more about what your child will be doing from the Life Education Educator, and to ask any questions you may have.

The special session for parents and carers will take place in the Life Ed van on: 
Monday 23rd September - Starting at: 08:50am until 09:10am

Yours sincerely

K Bolton (Mrs)
Headteacher[image: image2.png]HOLY TRINITY
Cor E PRIMARY SCHOOL






